
Winter driving class
California Highway Patrol is offering a second class winter
driving class on Dec. 15.

The class is at South Tahoe High School’s library from 6-8pm.

Space  is  limited.  Contact  Officer  Jeff  Gartner  at  (530)
577.1001 to reserve a spot.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/11/winter-driving-class-2/

